

Sound Beach Property Owners Association Inc.

EDITOR: ROSE SOLAZZO

OCTOBER I976 /

ASSISTANT: ADELL GERITY

On SATURDAY, OCTOBER 30th at 2 P.M. there will be a MEETING, INSTALLATION and SOCIAL at our CLUB HOUSE on Malba Drive. Our guest will be HAROLD H. MALKMES, Superintendent of Highways, Town of Brookhaven. He will install our new President and officers. Plan to be there to give them our thanks and encouragement for the coming year. Let us also thank the outgoing officers who did so much for the association. It has not been or will be an easy job. There will be refreshments to chat over, it should be a pleasant afternoon.

9/76 On Sept., 10th the Board of Directors (-8/17) met and elected the following officers. President... Joseph Ferraro Vice-President ... Adell Gerity Chairman of the Board. Harry Bailey Assa Secretary... Connie Kamen

Secretary to the Board Gerry Sheridan Financial Secretary.. Mildred Bayard Treasurer ... Ronald Kipp Commissioners:

Property Maintenance.Bill Tursellino Club House Director.. Marge Battillo Beach... Eleanor Kaiser

Security ... Eleanor Kaiser Highway ... Jack Garbarino

Insurance...Tom Whiten
Publicity.. Marge Battillo, Bob Thorn

Civics...Harold Hafner Historian ... Adell Gerity

Entertainment... Charles Calio

Bulletin...Rose Solazzo

Other members of the Board are: Rudy Kuntner

Nick Lombardo Joe LaGumina George Balzarano Joe Manfredi Edith Ward

Marge Eastburn John LePre JoAnne Neville Clair Belmonte

Our part in the Bicentennial was to adorn our Community House in lights, color and flags. Then on August 7th, with I2 other organizations active in Sound Beach, we sold raffle tickets. Also manned a booth natriotically decorated and offered Ri-

Our July Dance and Theatre Party was a success, as usual. Unfortunately our August dance was cancelled due to Hurricane Belle. All the fun and dance enthusiasts can mark this date down for the Thanksgiving dance, Nov., 27th. Tickets (744-9712) or any Board member. Members, \$6.00.For guests, \$7.00.

Field Day was held in the morning to suit the tide. The children and young folks had a great time and won many prizes. Funds for this come from dance profits.

It was especially great for the young because of the swimming program, this season,

There was a good representation at our Annual meeting. The budget was discussed and voted upon. It was unanimous that inflation costs would increase the dues. Held low for past years, repair work is badly needed. The dues will be fifty dollars. Try bringing in new members to share costs and pleasures of our Ass'n.

To the members of the S.B.P.O.A. I, Joe Ferraro, want to thank the Board of Directors for electing me as your President. In the past I have been President for 6 years, 2 years as Board Chairman, Sanitation Comm., Highway Comm., Financial Sec., and Board member for 21 years. I wanted to retire from all responsibilities but accepted knowing I will get full cooperation from everyone. I will need your help, please get inJoAnne Neville Clair Belmonte

Our part in the Bicentennial was to adorn our Community House in lights, color and flags. Then on August 7th, with I2 other organizations active in Sound Beach, we sold raffle tickets. Also manned a booth patriotically decorated, and offered Bicentennial mugs and 'T' shirts. See the Association's name with the others on the big rock at the Fire House. Mugs will be available at the meeting.

and Board member for 2I years. I wanted to retire from all responsibilities but accepted knowing I will get full cooperation from everyone. I will need your help, please get involved, and thank you.

Brookhaven Cleanup time has not been announced yet. Don't put trash out too early please.

DATE REMINDER: SATURDAY, OCTOBER 30th, 2 P.M. AT CLUB HOUSE

MEETING...INSTALLATION...SOCIAL